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                                                              CANCELLATION LETTER 
 
To: Potential Service Provider/ Bidders 
 
 
From: Supply Chain Management Unit 
 
 
Subject: Cancellation of Tender Notice 
 
 
Tender Name: FFC/01/BID/2021/22 Request for proposal for the Internal Auditing Services for a 

period of 36 months. 

 

 

1. BACKGROUND 

The Financial and Fiscal Commission had published the above tender mentioned on the 27th of 

September 2021 and closed on the 20th of October 2021. 

 

 

2.  Reason for Cancellation 

No responsive bidder was identified and therefore tender did not achieve the expected outcome. 

Therefore, the terms of reference will be revised and then re-tender in due course. 

 

 

3. CLOSURE  

The FFC appreciates and understands that entities went through great effort in preparing a response for 
the above mentioned tender. 
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

 
For more information, please feel free to email us at tenders@ffc.co.za  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Supply Chain Management Unit 
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